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A NEW BABY BOY
Welcome to a new baby boy!

Congratulations to Michelle and Luke Robinson as they welcomed a precious baby boy to their
family.  Charlie Thomas was born at 12:41pm today, weighing 3.72kg and 51cm long. 

We thank God with them for this wonderful blessing and his safe arrival.

Congrats to Aunty Lizzie too (our Secondary HSIE Teacher).  He will be a very loved bub I'm sure! 

"Praise God from whom all blessings flow."
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